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A ride to remember

Officer Brian Shannon gave Harrision Woodyard a
helping hand around on the courses set up for the
bicycle rodeo.

~ Photos by Veronica Monier ~
Officer Toby Kuhn made sure Jenna Risewick’s helmet was secure. Officer Kuhn is on the Chaston VanDerVeen
Memorial Bicycle Safety Program board.

Gage DeBoer, Chaston’s cousin, doesn’t go to school in either
Norton or Almena, but he was on hand at Northern Valley to
show he knows helmet and bicycle safety.

Officer Asa Stiles checked to see if Ryan Johnson knew what to do when he saw a stop
sign and how to use hand signals properly.

Trooper Doug Griffiths put Carson Wallace through his paces on
the bicycle course in Almena. Kaci Ross was helped around a tricky corner by Trooper Doug Griffiths.


